
Visit our website: www.barooga-p.schools.nsw.edu.au            Facebook: www. Facebook.comBaroogaps 
         E-mail: barooga-p.school@det.nsw.edu.au (Staff/General)           e-mail: john.francis@det.nsw.edu.au (Principal/Confidential) 

     Ph: 03-58734242 & 58734920                  17-20 Hughes Street Barooga, NSW, 3644 
 

 
   

 
 

 
 
 
  
 

 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 

 
 
 
 

 
  

  
 

 
 
    
 

  

 

  

  

 

   

 

 

 

 

 

Term 4, Week 11        Tuesday 14th December 2021 

Important Dates 
Wednesday 15th December Class parties 
Thursday 16th December Students last day 
Tuesday 1st February Students return for 2022 

   

Goodbye 
and  

thank you  
Mrs Bush! 

A big thank you to everyone associated with Barooga Public School for the wonderful memories when working 
at this delightful school.  It has been 45 years and I have seen so many changes – from the manual typewriter 
(without a 1 or 0 key) to the most modern day computers.  Embrace the changes and be thankful for this 
wonderful school that has served our community for 125 years.  “Thanks for the memories” – Rae Bush 
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Principal’s Report 

Dear Parents and Carers 

It was delightful to have our School Presentation, with invited guests, last Friday. We were able to formally 
recognise the significant dedication to the school and care of our students from Mrs Bush since 1977. We were 
able to celebrate the achievements and successes of our students and announce Chloe Grech and Charlotte 
Cameron as our School Captains for 2022.  A big thank you to the donors of our awards and to Margie and the 
P&C for their support with lunch and the raffle. 

There continues to be an easing of some restrictions in NSW and across the country. This also applies to 
schools, where we are still on Level 3 settings, however these continue to be modified regularly. These are 
outlined below. Just remember that we still need to take care when out and about, this is especially the case 
with nearby cases and local exposure sites. Let’s help keep our community safe. 

Please see ‘Important Dates’ for the remainder of the week, and for return of school next year. 

As mentioned in last week’s newsletter, I will be taking leave for all of next year before retiring. It has been a 
real privilege to be principal of such a great school, in a wonderfully supportive community. It has always been 
a joy to work with the fabulous children and caring, dedicated staff over a number of years. I know the school 
is in great hands and wish everyone connected to the school every success in the future. 

From all of the staff and students we hope you have a very happy and safe holiday. 

COVID-19 Advice to Families 
• Students must not attend work or school if unwell, even with mild symptoms of COVID-19. 
• All Parents, carers, staff or visitors to the school must show proof of vaccination and QR check in. 
• Parents and carers can come on site if they are supporting curriculum delivery, such as P & C 

Meetings, kitchen, garden, sport etc, or if you have a pre-arranged meeting. 
• Continue to drop-off and pick-up outside of the school grounds, maintaining physical distancing of 

1.5m, and avoid gathering outside of school gates. 
• Parents may be invited to attend outdoor assemblies, but must show proof of vaccination and QR 

check in, via the office. 
• If your child is late to school, please drop them at the gate and send them via the office to collect a 

late-pass. You can ring the office to let them know the reason for being late. 
• Masks are required indoors for adults, including staff 

We are currently classified as Level 3. More information is available at: 
https://education.nsw.gov.au/covid-19/advice-for-families?deliveryName=DM21647 
 
John Francis - Principal 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Wishing all our Barooga Public School families a Merry 
Christmas and Happy Holidays. 

https://education.nsw.gov.au/covid-19/advice-for-families?deliveryName=DM21647
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Presentation Day 2021 
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COBY 

HUMPHRIES 
Barooga Sports 

Club  
You Can Do It 

Award 

LAURA 
HAMILTON-

WATTS 
Barooga Lions 
Transition to 
High School 

Award 

HAYLEY EVANS 
Dux 

SCHOOL 
CAPTAINS 

2021 
Chloe Gresch 
& Charlotte 

Cameron 
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We are asking families to please donate items for a 
special Hamper Raffle to be drawn on Presentation 
Day. Each child is asked to bring one item each for 
their specific class hamper. 
 

Mrs Maley was 
kept very busy 
today with some 
very “sick and 
injured” Year 6 
students  


